Lou Ann Mullings

From: Davis, Billy D. [Billy.D.Davis@usdoj.gov]

Sent:  Tuesday, October 26, 2010 9:19 AM

To: glendrod@co.fort-bend.tx.us

Subject: Modification of OCDETF Grant For Training Payment

Lou Ann Mullings

On 03-23-2010, Commissioners Court approved an OCDETF Grant for the purchase of software from PC
Crime Solutions. Inadvertently the training for the software was omitted. Due to funds left over in the

OCDETF grant, OCDETF modified the grant to pay $953.53 to PC Crime Solutions for the training of the
software with the additional funds.

However the purchase order for PC Crime Solutions software has been closed. Therefore we were advised
that the Invoice for the software training would have to be approved by Commissioners Court.

10/26/2010
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